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Friday 14th January 2022 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s and Stars of the Week 

 
 
 
 

 

School News! 

 

 New Website – You may have noticed that we have a new 

website!  We want to celebrate everything we do here at St. 

Joseph’s and having a fabulous website is a way of showing the 

world who we are! 

 Book Sale – We will be holding a book sale in the School Hall on 

Monday 17th January.  We are in the process of sorting through 

our reading books and there will be some real bargains! 
 Swimming – Swimming starts again this Tuesday for Years 4 and 5.  Please 

make sure that your child has the correct swimming kit and towel. 

 Weekly News Updates – You will see that there is an extra page attached 

to the newsletter.  Our Head Boy and Head Girl will be writing up news 

from our classes to keep you updated on what your children have been 

learning this week. 

Parish and 

Community 

 
 

 
 

 Altar Servers – Being an altar server is a wonderful way to serve 

our parish whilst getting to know more about our Church. If you or 

anyone you know would like to become an altar server, please 

contact Fr. John-Paul at st.josephslancaster@yahoo.co.uk  
 Sponsor a book – Our school is in the process of re-stocking the Library, 

so we are in need of new and exciting books to get our children 

reading!  Fr. John-Paul has suggested that parishioners sponsor a book.  

If you would like to kindly sponsor a book, then please speak to Fr John-

Paul. 

Class V.I.P. Star of the 

Week 

Super Scientist Lunchtime 

Stars 

Miss G’s 

Staff V.I.P 

Nursery Angel-Louise Max Lucas  This week my 

staff V.I.P is 

Mrs Ryan. 

Mrs Ryan 

works 

incredibly 

hard for our 

school and 

the school 

couldn’t run 

without her. 

THANK YOU! 

Reception Mia Maja Madelyn Reception Class 

Year 1 Charlie C Valentina Sebastian Julia G 

Year 2 Ryan Oskar  Ryan 

Year 3 Sam Carter Vienna Alex 

Year 4 Tristan Kieran Ignacy Charmaine 

Year 5 Layton Laura Nicole P McKenzie 

Year 6 Jessica Callum Micah/Savannah Callum 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 
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School News 

DATE: Friday 14th January 

Class Weekly News Update 

Reception 
 

Similar to Year 1, Reception have been studying about 

Winter and cold, cold ice with their new class novel! 

Year One 
 

In Year 1, they've been learning about snuggly polar 

bears. They've been learning about how these cute 

animals have been staying warm in environments up to  

-50° cold! 

Year Two 
 

It's been a fantastic week in Year Two! With P.E, they've      had 

a blast with a P.E coach learning all about balancing            

and gymnastics; someone even did a handstand. With        

their topic of measuring,  

Year 2 has also done some super maths! 

Year Three 
 
 
 

Congratulations on winning the attendance award this 

week, Year Three! They are all becoming scientists with 

their learning of skeletons. In Maths, they've been 

learning all about fractions with the numerators and 

denominators. 

Year Four 
 

Get ready, Year 4! This Tuesday, Year Four will be starting 

swimming at Salt Ayre; parents, remember your child's 

swimming kit! In Maths, Year Four have been studying all 

about decimals whilst in English, they've been learning 

all about fairy-tales. 

Year Five 
 

Year 5 have been learning about Jesus' missions in this 

week of R.E! As well as that, they've been learning about 

the Cathedral Importance in Topic. Year 5 have also 

started a new class novel called 'Cosmic' by Frank 

Cottrell Boyce! It all started with a boy called Liam Digby 

who, may seem to look thirty, but is actually twelve! 

Year Six 
 

Year 6 has been taken back all the way to the late 

1800s, in the Victorian era; in their topic of English, 

they've been looking at their class novel, 'Street Child', 

which dates all the way back into Queen Victoria's 

reign. Also, Year Six has been learning about electricity 

in their Science topic; electricity has enhanced many 

appliances, such as how a carpet beater has become 

more efficient as a vacuum. 
 


